SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Wednesday, March 12, 2014
 


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

The library will be closed at 10:30 today.

Saturday School will be held this week and will include the past two that have been cancelled due to inclement weather.  Tutoring will be held in Mrs. Gilbertson’s Room #225 tonight and tomorrow night for those of you who would like to sleep in on Saturday.

All Native American Freshmen with permission slips to attend today's Tribal Dental screening - please hand in all permission slips to Mrs. Blair in the Guidance Office prior to lunch today

[bookmark: _GoBack]Open Swim:  Student open swim will be held from 3-4 p.m. every Thursday.

Voter Registration:  On Friday, March 21st the League of Women Voters will be registering 18 year old students to vote.  It you are 17 but will be 18 prior to the next election you will also be eligible to register.  There will be a table set up in the lunch room during all three lunches.
Juniors! Anyone interested in touring Alpena Community College? EUP CAN has scheduled a College Campus Tour for ACC for Monday April 28th! Sign up in the Guidance Office if you are interested. Sign up ends Friday April 11th. 
	


Sault Area High School will be participating in the state-wide Read n' Give Campaign this March. Read n' Give is a campaign promoting literacy and the recycling of books. Do you have books at home that you are not reading anymore? Put them to use by donating them to our Read n' Give campaign, who will distribute the books to school libraries in the EUP who have shown a need for them. You can drop books off in the designated box in your school library from March 11th - 14th.

Attention AP students:  AP Exam sign-up will be held through Monday, March 17th. See Mrs. Pink in the Counseling office before school, between classes, or after school to sign up for the subjects you wish to take exams for. Cost is $89 per exam, $15 per exam if you are a free/reduced lunch student.

The Sault Education Association (SEA) is accepting applications for 2-$1000 scholarships. Any interested senior who would like to apply can go to Mrs. Harringon's website to the SEA Scholarship link to find the application. All applications are due by 3 p.m. tomorrow.

Track practice will begin today. Practice will run from 3-4:45 every day in the Sault High Gym, unless otherwise noted. All track athletes need to have a signed physical card on file in the athletic office before you can start practicing. Please see Mr. Menard if you have any questions.


 Lunch:   Cheeseburger, Whole Grain Pizza, Deli Sandwich on Whole Grain

Sides:    Baby Carrots, Banana, Pears, Whole Grain Bun


       
